
Observation of Zero Shadow Day 

Event date: 7.5.2023 

                        The Zero Shadow Day- 2023 was observed by the 

Department of Physics and Electronics, on 7.5.2023 in the open 

area near the physics block. The faculty of science departments 

and students participated in the event of the remarkable day. The 

HoD, Sri U.V.B.B.Krishna Prasad explained, why the Day is called so 

and the reason for the happening. In every year it falls twice at 

different places at different times around the globe. This practical 

session gave a valuble information to the students regarding the 

Solar System and Solar Constant which appears in the curriculam 

of their Paper-III, “Thermodynamics & Radiation Physics”. 



 



 

 

 


